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NEWSLETTER 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Summer Term 3
Thursday 13th May 2021
Eid Mubarak!

We hope all of our families that are celebrating Eid have a wonderful time!
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Uniform

Please remember to send your child everyday in their full uniform. They now get changed for PE in class and they can wear full uniform for outdoor learning. If it is raining, you can send a pair of wellies or trainers.








 Swimming

We are extremely lucky at Mellers to be able to send such a large number of children swimming each week. Don’t forget: swimming is a part of the curriculum and it is compulsory.

Please make sure that you send your child with their swimming kit on their allocated swimming day. If you do not send your child to school on swimming day it will be recorded as an unauthorised absence.  

YEAR 1
THURSDAY
YEAR 2
MONDAY
YEAR 3
MONDAY
YEAR 4
WEDNESDAY
YEAR 5
THURSDAY
YEAR 6
MONDAY
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 Parking

Please park sensibly! A child was very close to being hit by a car last week. We are trying our best to prevent any accidents on Norton Street but we need parents to also take responsibility of their driving and parking. 

· Do not park on the yellow zigzags
· Do not park on double yellow lines
· Do not block anyone’s driveway
· Do not do a ‘drive by’ drop off or pick up from the school gates. This is extremely dangerous
· Please make sure you’re with your child when they cross the road. Telling them to run across could be fatal if a car was coming 

                                                                                            
                                                                                              


		


	

						             

	                                                                         
								

		
																																					Birth Certificates

If your child is in F1 or F2, can you please provide a copy of their birth certificate for their personal file. Please take it to the school office and they will photocopy it for you. 


						 China Trip

We have two places available for the China trip. If your child is interested, please contact the school office to put their name down.  The funding bid has been submitted and we will find out if we are successful in July. If we are successful,  the trip will go ahead in April 2022! 

	
						


Have a lovely weekend!
Amanda Dawson
Headteacher
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